Dear Requester,
Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request.

The Councils Response is as follows:

1. What was your training budget in 2019/2020 for adult social workers?

2. What was your training budget in 2019/2020 for children social workers?

We do not have a set budget for SW learning & development, the identification of required L&D is
done on a service priority basis and some courses will be paid for centrally and others from

departmental budgets.

3. What training courses did you commission in 2019/2020 for adult social workers? See attached
Document

a/ How many sessions of each course did you commission?

b/ What was the price per course?

¢/ Who delivered each course?

d/ What was the method of delivery (e.g. face or face, online etc.)

4. What training courses did you commission in 2019/2020 for children social workers? See attached
Document

a/ How many sessions of each course did you commission?

b/ What was the price per course?

¢/ Who delivered each course?

d/ What was the method of delivery (e.g. face or face, online etc.)
5. Do you have a dynamic purchasing system/training framework in place? If so, how does a training
organisation join it? We are currently in the process of developing a procurement framework,

current tender opportunities are posted on Due North or directly contracted as appropriate.

6. Do you have a workforce development contact? If so, please provide their contact
details. Lyndsey Woolmore — snr Business Partner HR&WOD Lyndsey.woolmore@nottscc.gov.uk

7. Who is the MCA/DolS lead at your council? If so, please provide their contact details. ASCH DOLS
lead Garry McKay — garry.mckay@nottscc.gov.uk

8. Do you have a LPS lead? If so, please provide their contact details. . LPS lead Garry McKay —
garry.mckay@nottscc.gov.uk
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| hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do not
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below.

In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link)
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/

You can use the search facility using keywords.

If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to
the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP
or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.

Kind Regards

Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer.
Complaints and Information Team

Chief Executive’s Dept

Nottinghamshire County Council

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP
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